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28th June 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

At the moment we have managed to safely staff the bubbles across the school even with 16 staff self-isolating. 
This will be with the normal staff we have in each bubble and in some cases with staff online teaching on screen 
with children in class with an LSA supporting.  A real marvel of technology. We’re calling it the Wizard of Oz 
effect - you’ll get the joke if you’ve seen the 5 foot screens we have! 

Plea from us before tomorrow  

1) Don’t send in children with symptoms. You know them and we don’t need to repeat. Isolate, test and help 
keep us safe.  

2) ring or email if you need us. Our office team are at the end of the line.  We have no capacity for you to come 
to the office unless absolutely urgent.  

3) make sure they have everything they need before they step foot onsite- we won’t have time to deliver the 
usual forgotten bottles/ jumpers etc that normally come onsite throughout the day. It’s good to couch this as 
being ready for life as a conversation with children.  

We will  focus on educating the children and keeping them safe.   

Thank you to all the lovely parents who’ve sent in encouraging emails. You always wrap us round with love and 
care. 

Stay safe 

JPCE 
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